
 

Memo                

 

 

 

To: Dr. Karla Guseman 

 

CC: Board of Education 

 

From:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

 

Date:  March 16, 2020 

 

Re:  Joliet Central and Joliet West Media Center Renovations 

  

 

 

The Project received bids on March 5, 2020 for the renovations of Joliet Central and Joliet West 

Media Center Bid Release 1. Bid packages relating to Painting and Electrical will be 

recommended at our April board meeting.  Based on the review of bid results, scope of work, 

contractor qualifications, Gilbane Building Company recommends awarding the following bid 

packages: 

 

06A Chicago Heights Construction Company – General Trades Central   $684,970.00 

06B Chicago Heights Construction Company – General Trades West       $512,526.00 

06B Chicago Heights Construction Company – W2 Alternate Corridor Glass at West $53,990.00 

09A DBM – Acoustical Work Central $290,000.00 

09B DBM – Acoustical Work West     $252,000.00 

09D Nedrow Decorating – Painting Work West $38,750.00 

09D Nedrow Decorating – W2 Alternate Corridor Glass at West $880.00 

09E Consolidated Flooring of Chicago – Flooring Work Central $90,178.00 

09F Consolidated Flooring of Chicago – Flooring Work West $171,214.00 

21A Nelson Fire Protection – Fire Protection Work Central $40,770.00 

23A Mechanical Concepts – Mechanical Work Central $166,000.00 

23A Mechanical Concepts – Mechanical Work West $211,000.00 

 

The administration recommends the Board of Education approve the hiring of Chicago Heights 

Construction Company, DBM, Nedrow Decorating, Consolidated Flooring of Chicago, Nelson 

Fire Protection, and Mechanical Concepts for the Joliet Central and Joliet West Media Center 

Renovations.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 

Thank you.  
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